Valleyview PTO Minutes - December 14, 2021

Our Treasurer's report was shared.  Due to a bank policy, our funds have been consolidated into one checking account.  We are maintaining a consistent balance to ensure our programs will continue.

This week we received a notification from Square 1 Art that there are concerns regarding shipping delays.  They are working to alleviate the issue, but our order may not arrive prior to the December break as originally scheduled.  We will send out a Parent Square notification to alert families of this possibility and keep our families updated regarding delivery.  If our art does not arrive prior to December break, a note provided by Square 1 Art will be sent home to give if orders were intended as gifts.  We apologize for this unexpected delay.

The Local Businesses/Restaurant Gift Card Sale was a success.  We appreciate your support of Valleyview PTO and our local businesses.  Gift card orders are coming home this week.  A Parent Square notification will be sent to alert families that orders are ready.

Valleyview PTO will be offering a Valentine's Day Cookie Kit Fundraiser in coordination with a local business.  Information will come home mid-January.

Our Gertrude Hawk Chocolate Fundraiser packets will come home end-January.  The chocolate sale includes many Spring and Easter favorites.

Valleyview PTO will fund classroom sets of Diversity-themed books selected by Mr. Parmerter.  We received a generous donation for our Backpack Program and approved a donation to Rogers Environmental Center to support the learning programs our students have experienced in the past.

Our next meeting is scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, January 4, 2022 in the Valleyview Elementary library.  Please feel free to join us!




